
 
 
 
Dear 4th Grade Wanless Winner, 
 
Welcome to 4th Grade!  I’m so excited to be your teacher this year.   I 
can’t wait to meet you officially and hear all about your summer.  I have 
had a busy summer taking my son around the Midwest competing in golf 
tournaments.  I’ve also been able to relax around the house and lay low 
due to all the shutdowns.  
 
We are going to have so much fun in 4th grade.  We will be learning about 
the United States in social studies.  In science we will be learning about 
animals, fossils, energy, and so much more.  In math we will be learning 
about multiplication and division.  Finally, we will work super hard on 
improving our reading and writing.  I can’t wait to see you on the our first 
day of school Tuesday, August 25th.  If you want to see pictures of my 
classroom right now you can go to my class website.  The web address is 
below.  I have pictures of my classroom layout and my famous reading 
corner.  Hope to see you soon!  Enjoy the rest of your summer!  Go 
Green! 
 
Your Teacher, 
 
 
Mr. Wanless 
 
http://wanlesswinners.educatorpages.com/ 


